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  2021 Weekly Planner Melia Kolby,2020-07-17 Awesome 53
Page Purple Swirl Design 2021 Weekly Planner Calendar Great
Gift for Men Or Women Perfect for Tracking Appointments,
Events, Goals Room To Write Small Journal Entries, Prayers,
Devotionals For Each Day Makes an Awesome Christmas Or
Birthday Present Great For Business Owners Too
  2021 Weekly Planner Melia Kolby,2020-07-18 Awesome 53
Page Colorful Swirl Design 2021 Weekly Planner Calendar Great
Gift for Men Or Women Perfect for Tracking Appointments,
Events, Goals Room To Write Small Journal Entries, Prayers,
Devotionals For Each Day Makes an Awesome Christmas Or
Birthday Present Great For Business Owners Too
  Two Year Monthly Planner 2022-2023 with Moon Phases
Calendar Thomas Planner,2021-10-14 2 Year Monthly Planner
2022-2023 with moon planner This book is simple and easy to use
for Business and personal time management. The book contains a
monthly calendar with holiday list and moon calendar. Luxury
Traditional Pattern Cover Design Great gift for yourself, your
friend and your family. Product Details: Format size 8.25 x 11
Hardcover Contact List Important Date ( Birthdays Reminder)
Yearly calendar with Holiday list and Page for Note Includes
Calendar of Lunar Phases 24 monthly calendar January 2022 -
December 2023 (Two pages for one month) Small Calendars for
the previous & next month. Two dot grid paper for notes after
each month. 5 row calendar
  2022-2023 Monthly Planner Jim Jim Wise,2021-09-20
Planner Feature : January 2022 - December 2023 Two pages
spread per month with federal holiday 2022 and 2023 yearly
calendar With Birthday Date Organizer and Contacts Pages
Printed on high quality thick white paper 90 gsm Nicely designed
book layout Large size 8.5x11 inch Environmental consciousness
production process Using chlorine free ink and acid free paper
stock Clear and sharp printing quality Matte laminated paperback
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cover Made in the USA
  2021 Weekly Planner Bdaz Publications,2020-07-14
Awesome 53 Page Viking Throne Design 2021 Weekly Planner
Calendar Great Gift for Men Or Women Perfect for Tracking
Appointments, Events, Goals Room To Write Small Journal
Entries, Prayers, Devotionals For Each Day Makes an Awesome
Christmas Or Birthday Present Great For Business Owners Too
  The Definitive Guide to Grails 2 Jeff Scott Brown,Graeme
Rocher,2013-02-03 Grails is a full stack framework which aims to
greatly simplify the task of building serious web applications for
the JVM. The concepts within Grails, like interceptors, tag libs,
and Groovy Server Pages (GSP), make those in the Java
community feel right at home. Grails’ foundation is on solid open
source technologies such as Spring, Hibernate, and SiteMesh,
which gives it even more potential in the Java space: Spring
provides powerful inversion of control and MVC, Hibernate brings
a stable, mature object relational mapping technology with the
ability to integrate with legacy systems, and SiteMesh handles
flexible layout control and page decoration. Grails complements
these with additional features that take advantage of the
coding–by–convention paradigm such as dynamic tag libraries,
Grails object relational mapping, Groovy Server Pages, and
scaffolding. Graeme Rocher, Grails lead and founder, and Jeff
Brown bring you completely up–to–date with their authoritative
and fully comprehensive guide to the Grails 2 framework. You’ll
get to know all the core features, services, and Grails extensions
via plug–ins, and understand the roles that Groovy and Grails are
playing in the changing Web.
  Beginning Android Application Development Wei-Ming
Lee,2011-03-10 Create must-have applications for the latest
Android OS The Android OS is a popular and flexible platform for
many of today's most in-demand mobile devices. This full-color
guide offers you a hands-on introduction to creating Android
applications for the latest mobile devices. Veteran author Wei
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Meng Lee accompanies each lesson with real-world examples to
drive home the content he covers. Beginning with an overview of
core Android features and tools, he moves at a steady pace while
teaching everything you need to know to successfully develop
your own Android applications. Explains what an activity is and
reviews its lifecycle Zeroes in on customizing activities by
applying styles and themes Looks at the components of a screen,
including LinearLayout, AbsoluteLayout, and RelativeLayout,
among others Details ways to adapt to different screen sizes and
adjust display orientation Reviews the variety of views such as
TextView, ProgressBar, TimePicker, and more Beginning Android
Application Development pares down the most essential steps you
need to know so you can start creating Android applications
today.
  Pro Telerik ASP.NET and Silverlight Controls Jose Rolando
Guay Paz,2010-12-28 This book provides a complete guide to
implementing Telerik’s range of ASP.NET and Silverlight
controls. Telerik controls are invaluable for ASP.NET and
Silverlight developers because they provide a vast array of rich
controls targeted for the presentation layer of web applications.
Telerik offers you solutions for the reports, grids, charts, and text-
editing controls that you need but don’t want to build from
scratch yourself—the options are endless for increasing the
functionality of any of your web solutions.
  jQuery Cookbook Cody Lindley,2009-11-09 jQuery simplifies
building rich, interactive web frontends. Getting started with this
JavaScript library is easy, but it can take years to fully realize its
breadth and depth; this cookbook shortens the learning curve
considerably. With these recipes, you'll learn patterns and
practices from 19 leading developers who use jQuery for
everything from integrating simple components into websites and
applications to developing complex, high-performance user
interfaces. Ideal for newcomers and JavaScript veterans alike,
jQuery Cookbook starts with the basics and then moves to
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practical use cases with tested solutions to common web
development hurdles. You also get recipes on advanced topics,
such as methods for applying jQuery to large projects. Solve
problems involving events, effects, dimensions, forms, themes,
and user interface elements Learn how to enhance your forms,
and how to position and reposition elements on a page Make the
most of jQuery's event management system, including custom
events and custom event data Create UI elements-such as tabs,
accordions, and modals-from scratch Optimize your code to
eliminate bottlenecks and ensure peak performance Learn how to
test your jQuery applications The book's contributors include:
Cody Lindley James Padolsey Ralph Whitbeck Jonathan Sharp
Michael Geary and Scott González Rebecca Murphey Remy Sharp
Ariel Flesler Brian Cherne Jörn Zaefferer Mike Hostetler Nathan
Smith Richard D. Worth Maggie Wachs, Scott Jehl, Todd Parker,
and Patty Toland Rob Burns
  Professional Mobile Application Development Jeff
McWherter,Scott Gowell,2012-08-16 Create applications for all
major smartphone platforms Creating applications for the myriad
versions and varieties of mobile phone platforms on the market
can be daunting to even the most seasoned developer. This
authoritative guide is written in such as way that it takes your
existing skills and experience and uses that background as a solid
foundation for developing applications that cross over between
platforms, thereby freeing you from having to learn a new
platform from scratch each time. Concise explanations walk you
through the tools and patterns for developing for all the mobile
platforms while detailed steps walk you through setting up your
development environment for each platform. Covers all the major
options from native development to web application development
Discusses major third party platform development acceleration
tools, such as Appcelerator and PhoneGap Zeroes in on topics
such as developing applications for Android, IOS, Windows Phone
7, and Blackberry Professional Mobile Cross Platform
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Development shows you how to best exploit the growth in mobile
platforms, with a minimum of hassle.
  Gnucash 2.4 Small Business Accounting Ashok
Ramachandran,2011-02-09 Annotation Attention, small business
owners! Stop tax-day stress. Stop procrastinating with a shoebox
full of receipts. Stop reinventing the wheel with a spreadsheet.
Stop making decisions simply on a hunch. Stop wasting money on
software that is overkill. Start by downloading GnuCash and
getting your accounts in order. Designed to be easy to use, yet
powerful and flexible, GnuCash allows you to track bank
accounts, income, and expenses. As quick and intuitive to use as a
checkbook register, it is based on professional accounting
principles to ensure balanced books and accurate reports. You
can do it and Gnucash 2.4 Small Business Accounting Beginner's
Guide will help you get up and running with maintaining your
accounts. Gnucash 2.4 Small Business Accounting Beginner's
Guide speaks business language, not accountant-speak, because
it is written by a former small business owner. It guides you to
use GnuCash from scratch with step-by-step tutorials without
jargon, pointing out the gotchas to avoid with lots of tips. It will
teach you to work on routine business transactions while
migrating transaction data from other applications gradually. You
will be able to keep on top of transactions and run reports after
reading just three chapters! Beyond Chapter 3, it is up to you how
far you want to go. Reconcile with your bank and credit card
statements. Charge and pay sales tax. Do invoicing. Track
payments due. Set up reminders for bills. Avoid stress at tax time.
Print checks. Capture expenses using your mobile phone.
Gnucash 2.4 Small Business Accounting Beginner's Guide gives
you the power. Know your numbers. Make decisions with
confidence. Drive your business to its full potential. Get your
accounts in order and avoid tax-day stress with this hands-on
guide to GnuCash, the best free accounts software in the world.
  Tog on Interface Bruce Tognazzini,1992 Explores the
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central issues of user interface design, including the problems
presented by multimedia applications. It is a unique treasury of
ideas and opinions from one of the key thinkers in the industry. It
will be required and fascinating reading for all those concerned
with the relationship between computers and people.
  Efficient R Programming Colin Gillespie,Robin
Lovelace,2016-12-08 There are many excellent R resources for
visualization, data science, and package development. Hundreds
of scattered vignettes, web pages, and forums explain how to use
R in particular domains. But little has been written on how to
simply make R work effectively—until now. This hands-on book
teaches novices and experienced R users how to write efficient R
code. Drawing on years of experience teaching R courses, authors
Colin Gillespie and Robin Lovelace provide practical advice on a
range of topics—from optimizing the set-up of RStudio to
leveraging C++—that make this book a useful addition to any R
user’s bookshelf. Academics, business users, and programmers
from a wide range of backgrounds stand to benefit from the
guidance in Efficient R Programming. Get advice for setting up an
R programming environment Explore general programming
concepts and R coding techniques Understand the ingredients of
an efficient R workflow Learn how to efficiently read and write
data in R Dive into data carpentry—the vital skill for cleaning raw
data Optimize your code with profiling, standard tricks, and other
methods Determine your hardware capabilities for handling R
computation Maximize the benefits of collaborative R
programming Accelerate your transition from R hacker to R
programmer
  Think Like An Architect Randy Deutsch,2020-10-31 Do you
know how to think like an architect? Do you know why you
should? How do you make sure that you have the critical thinking
tools necessary to prosper in your academic and professional
career? This book gives you the answers. Architects have a
valuable and critical set of multiple thinking types that they
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develop throughout the design process. In this book, Randy
Deutsch shows readers how to access those thinking types and
use them outside pure design thinking – showing how they can
both solve problems but also identify the problems that need
solving. To think the way the best architects do. With a clear,
driving narrative, peppered with anecdote, stories and real-life
scenarios, this book will future-proof the architectural student.
Change is coming in the architecture profession, and this is a
much-needed exploration of the critical thinking skills that
architects have in abundance, but that are not taught well enough
within architecture schools. These skills are crucial in being able
to respond agilely to a future that nobody is quite sure of.
  Introducing .NET 4.5 Alex Mackey,William Stewart
Tulloch,Mahesh Krishnan,2012-11-27 Microsoft has introduced a
large number of changes to the way that the .NET Framework
operates. Familiar technologies have being altered, best practices
replaced, and developer methodologies adjusted. Many
developers find it hard to keep up with the pace of change across
.NET's ever-widening array of technologies. The introduction of
Windows 8 and its new style of applications only compounds the
problem. You may know what's happening in C#, but what about
the latest innovations in the cloud? How is that going to affect
your work? What possibilities do the new async capabilities
bring? What you need is a roadmap. A guide to help you see the
innovations that matter and to give you a head start on the
opportunities available in the new framework. Introducing .NET
4.5 is designed to provide you with just that roadmap. It serves as
a no-nonsense primer that will help experienced .NET developers
understand the impact of the new framework and the
technologies that co-exist with it. This book will keep you updated
on the changes and help you to seize new opportunities
confidently and quickly.
  The Medieval Calendar Year Bridget Ann Henisch,1999
Henisch, an independent scholar, focuses on High Middle Ages
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renditions of the Labors of the Months, a pictorial calendar
convention that depicted the traditional cycle of the year
revolving around seasonal activities on the land. She examines
how artists chose to depict the cycle and the ways in which the
conventions and assumptions of art styled the reality of
agricultural drudgery into far prettier images. Fine color and
b&w illustrations from manuscripts, particularly the Book of
Hours.
  Sams Teach Yourself Android Application Development
in 24 Hours Lauren Darcey,Shane Conder,2012 Full color;
sample code provided on enclosed CD--Cover.
  HTML5: Up and Running Mark Pilgrim,2010-08-06 If you
don't know about the new features available in HTML5, now's the
time to find out. This book provides practical information about
how and why the latest version of this markup language will
significantly change the way you develop for the Web. HTML5 is
still evolving, yet browsers such as Safari, Mozilla, Opera, and
Chrome already support many of its features -- and mobile
browsers are even farther ahead. HTML5: Up & Running
carefully guides you though the important changes in this version
with lots of hands-on examples, including markup, graphics, and
screenshots. You'll learn how to use HTML5 markup to add video,
offline capabilities, and more -- and you’ll be able to put that
functionality to work right away. Learn new semantic elements,
such as , , and Meet Canvas, a 2D drawing surface you can
program with JavaScript Embed video in your web pages without
third-party plugins Use Geolocation to let web application visitors
share their physical location Take advantage of local storage
capacity that goes way beyond cookies Build offline web
applications that work after network access is disconnected Learn
about several new input types for web forms Create your own
custom vocabularies in HTML5 with microdata
  JavaScript for Programmers Paul Deitel,Harvey M.
Deitel,2009-03-16 The practicing programmer’s Deitel® guide to
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XHTML®, CSS®, JavaScript™, XML® and Ajax RIA development.
This book applies the Deitel signature live-code approach to
teaching the client side of Rich Internet Applications (RIA)
development. The book presents concepts in the context of 100+
fully tested programs (6,000+ lines of code), complete with
syntax shading, detailed descriptions and sample outputs. The
book features over 150 tips that will help you build robust client-
side web applications. Start with an introduction to Extensible
HyperText Markup Language (XHTML®) and Cascading Style
Sheets (CSS®), then rapidly move on to the details of
JavaScript™ programming. Finish with more advanced client-side
development technologies including XHTML’s Document Object
Model (DOM®), Extensible Markup Language (XML®), XML’s
DOM, JavaScript Object Notation (JSON) and Asynchronous
JavaScript and XML (Ajax). When you’re finished, you’ll have
everything you need to build the client side of Web 2.0 Rich
Internet Applications (RIAs). The book culminates with several
substantial Ajax-enabled RIAs, including a book cover viewer
(JavaScript/DOM), an address book (Ajax/consuming web
services) and a calendar application (Ajax/Dojo/consuming web
services). TheDeitel® Developer Seriesis designed for
professional programmers. The series presents focused
treatments of emerging technologies, including .NET, Java™, web
services, Internet and web development and more.
  JavaScript Step by Step Steve Suehring,2010 Provides
information on creating Web applications with JavaScript.
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